
 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a majority of the Person County Board of 

Commissioners will on March 31, 2016 be traveling and participating in a NC Association of County 

Commissioners’ sponsored District Meeting starting at 5:30pm in Granville County, held at 

Granville County Expo & Convention Center located at 4185 US Highway 15 South, Oxford.  The 

purpose of this district meeting is to learn about latest legislative developments in Raleigh, share 

information, network with officials from other counties and learn about the latest programs and 

services offered by the Association that benefit counties. 

 

Brenda B. Reaves, NCCCC, CMC 

Clerk to the Board 


